Wises Lane Monitoring Group
Report April 2025

The following Questions were passed to BDW/ DHA following the March full Parish Council
Meeting

e Cryalls Lane is being used by aggregate lorries from the development consistently,
which goes against condition 3.
o What will happen to the remaining trees on the Wards land next to the Nature Reserve.

No reply has been received to date to either question.

From previous discussions many months ago the Tree area next to the nature reserve was to
become part of the “open Space” that they have to provide. We did show interest in joining this
to the Nature reserve, but no discussions or proposals have been made either to us or from us.
This also goes with the Allotment allocation by Cryalls House, the taking over of the Community
Open Space which contains the Sports Pitches and the Children’s Playground where the
Compound is currently located.

Do we start to think about these opportunities or wait for the management plan, which in my
opinion would be to late?

Cllr Brian Jemmett



